
ASC Meeting 

2/11/15 

 

Attendees:   Tom Harvey, Seth Spidahl, Alexandra Lampert, Charlie Janicek,  

Guest Speaker:  Michael Farnum began the meeting as a guest speaker. 

Topics covered: 

1.)  Director of Military Outreach at PLU 

2.) In charge of Support, Outreach, Recruiting military vets into PLU. 

3.) Meets with prospective students and transfer students at PLU. 

4.) Helps assist with the military cultural mindset into the civilian mindset in a college environment. 

5.) Helps connect students on campus with the Vet Core. 

6.) Help connect students with networking, jobs, and internships. 

Treasurer’s Report: Tom:   In budget $1,027.83 was beginning balance.  Two charges:  $2.50 for printing; 

$140.75 for printing (error)…still pending.  Ending balance will be $1027.83 once the printing error is 

reversed. 

By-Law Update:  This will be tabled until the summer. 

On-Line Voting for new ASC:  Adam will be tasked with helping out with this. 

Upcoming Events: 

Open House Committee:  The group decided to have this event with Teri P. and Anna as guest speakers 

for a Q/A on budgetary concerns from the campus community. 

Benefits Fair:  The goal is to have one rep per time slot for the ASC booth on April 9th. 

June Meeting:  It was determined we are going have a transition meeting with food and fellowship. 

Budget Survey Letter:  We discussed a few items that we need to summarize.  It was determined that 

the summary letter will go out to everyone on campus… 

Co-Chair Assistance:  Alexandra will divvy out small tasks to assist her in Peggy’s absence.  The biggest 

task is to get the Budget Summary letter out. 

Benefits Committee:  They are working towards a plan…one more month and some decisions will be 

made for the upcoming year. (Alexandra) 

Budget Committee:  We are looking at a lot of numbers and crunching them…and decisions need to be 

made in the next month or so. (Alexandra) 



Welcome to PLU:  Tom reported that we are trying to go to an on-line process.  Tom will reach out to 

Adam in terms of getting some of the information up on the ASC website. 

Next ASC meeting is March 11th at 11:00 a.m. AUC 134.  It was determined (due to the size of the ASC) 

that we will not have guest speakers the next few months in order to make our meetings more of a 

working meeting. 


